
Infant performance of  
Hey Ewe 

Wednesday 12th December 9.45 am and 1.45 pm 
Excalibur School Hall 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
The Infant children will be performing ‘Hey Ewe’ in the school hall on Wednesday 12th 
December. Grandparents are invited to attend our morning performance at 9.45 am, and 
parents and carers are invited to attend our   afternoon performance at 1.45 pm. Because 
we are restricted by health and safety regulations, each family will be limited to 2 seats 
only, for each  performance. We regret that we cannot allocate seats for younger 
siblings.  
 
Last year we performed at St. Mary’s Church which has a much larger capacity than our 
school hall and we were able to offer unlimited seating. We hope that you understand 
the need for restricted seating in our school hall. 
  
In order to plan the seating, please compete the slip below and return to school by Friday 
7th December. The office will then be able to keep a record of tickets, which will be ticked 
off in reception on the way into the hall. 
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Miss Robinson, Mrs Weatherby 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………...... 
 
Hey Ewe Tickets 
  
Name of child ______________________________ 
 
I would like  1 / 2  seats for the morning performance at 9.45 am. 
 
I would like  1 /2  seats for the afternoon performance at 1.45 pm. 
(delete as appropriate) 
  
 


